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Dear Parents/Carers 
 
I have been notified by the National Education Union that their members are planning to 
take further industrial action. The industrial action is connected to a dispute with the 
National Government and is in no way connected to Redhill or our Trust. 
 
The two days announced for further industrial action are Thursday 27th April and Tuesday 
2nd May. 
 
I am really sorry to write to you with regards to further industrial action. I know the impact 
that this has on you son/daughters' education and we never take any decision lightly. 
 
Redhill School will be open for Year 11 on both of the days above. The planned MFL and Art 
GCSE examinations will run as normal. A normal timetable will run for all other lessons. 
 
Thank you for your support and I again apologise for any inconvenience caused. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mr J Clayton 
Headteacher 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


